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Carters Road, Lake Munmorah  2259 
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Principal: 

Narelle Baldwin 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Term 4 

 

Thursday 6th December 

 Community BBQ 
Event @ LMPS 

 5pm - 7pm 

 

Wed 12th December 

 Presentation Day 

 

Mon 17th December 

 Year 6 Luna Park 

 K - 5 Class Party 
Day 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s report 

Great work 

Many wonderful students came 

to visit during this week.  Hope, 

Miley, Harper, Felix, Koby and 

Hannah dropped in to show 

me their outstanding 

artwork and the writing 

generated from the art 

pieces.   

 

  

 

 

1C students have 

been completing 

screen-printing in 

their classroom.  The 

colours and effects 

they have been able 

to achieve is 

outstanding.  Well 

done. 
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And the talented students of Mrs Bales class have been using green-screens 

to produce an excellent piece of news reporting.  Hunter and Vasare were 

the news presenters, and many of the students in the class featured in the 

many announcements and news stories.   

Clever thinking and presenting from all of the 

students. 

 

And finally, Kalarnie, Josh, Byron and Tamsin came to show me a photo of the 

completed pyramid that all students from STEM classes have been working 

on over the past year.   

Community BBQ 

Our community BBQ will go ahead next week, on Thursday.  All families are invited to come along and 

have a sausage sandwich and be part of the events to celebrate a very successful year at LMPS.  

Watch for flyers coming out with this newsletter and on our dojo messenger, app and facebook page. 
 

Emergency Services 

At the beginning of this week, we had a number of emergency vehicles arrive at the school in 

response to a medical episode.  The response of the ambulance, fire brigade and police was quick and 

efficient.  It is reassuring to know that the safety and wellbeing of students in our community is such a 

high priority for them.   

Yarn Up 

Yesterday we had a very successful Yarn Up with the Aboriginal students and their families.  The 

students performed both didge and dance pieces and we are very proud of their efforts. Their 

dedication to lessons with their instructors and with the high school mentors has been outstanding.  

We look forward to continuing a strong connection with LMHS into 2019.  
 

Canteen Closure 

The canteen will not be operating on the following dates – 17th, 18th and 19th December 2018.  Please 

make alternative arrangements for your child’s lunches on those days. 
 

End of Year procedures 

Please let the office know if your child is not returning to Lake Munmorah Public school in 2019.  

Classes for 2019 will be finalised soon for the coming year.  Unfortunately, due to some changes in 

enrolments we will be unable to place children in their classes before the end of the year.   

 

Mrs Narelle Baldwin 
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NOW OPEN 

 

Tuesdays  8:30am - 11:30 am 

Thursdays  8:30am - 11:30am 

 

New School Uniform Shop 

located behind the LMPS School Hall. 

 

Purchase new uniforms or place orders  

to collect in January 2019 
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Great Aussie Bush Camp 
 

In Week 6, Stage 3 went to The Great Aussie Bush Camp in the Tea Gardens. 
We enjoyed our time and returned home exhausted. As soon as we got to camp, 
we met all of our instructors, got sorted into our groups, had lunch and went 
straight off to tackle activities.   
 
The group we were in (6W) started off with raft building. In this activity, we were 
put into two teams, given materials such as wooden beams, rope and tyres and 
we had a certain amount of time to make a raft that would float across the dam. 
Once our time was up, we lined up on the river bank and got ready to race. We 
had to race out to the island, climb up, sit on the (fake) toilet and race back. The 
first race our team lost. We showed resilience and had another race. The next 
one was all about encouragement. Again we had to build another raft with the 
same materials. We were about to get in the water and one person in our group 
wasn’t feeling confident enough to race but we encouraged him and he got 
through it. In the end, we all didn’t mind who won.  
 
Whilst at camp we also got to tackle the dual flying fox, rock climbing, high 
ropes, giant swing, archery, mud challenge and orienteering during the day.  
At night, we had to get ready for dinner. For dinner, we had spaghetti bolognaise 
and a chicken and rice dish. ‘Shower Hour’ was after dinner, we had one hour to 
get every single student showered!  
 
The night activities were really exciting. The County Fair was an event where we 
were given monopoly money and groups had to pick a stall to run. Our team 
sold out of cake and fairy bread very quickly and earned $1,895 which declared 
us the winners! The teachers then chose one person from the groups that came 
1

st
, 2

nd
, 3

rd
 and 4

th
 to spin a wheel. The wheel had all different options on it and 

groups were awarded silly prizes. One group had to wear their clothes back-
wards, our group had to be teachers’ slaves for the day, and two others had to 
sing ‘Baby Shark’ and do the ‘Chicken Dance’ at breakfast.  
 
The second night we played ‘Commando’ and that was very fun. It was dark and 
only the teachers had torches. The teachers had to try and spot groups of stu-
dents who were trying to sneak through the bush to rescue the hostages. The 
teachers scared us a lot and it was hilarious. This activity was challenging but 
very entertaining.  
 
Stage 3 enjoyed their time at camp and all of the challenging obstacles they en-
countered. Ms Weekes will be sending out a link to Dropbox to the Stage 3 par-
ents. Using this link, parents are able to download the photos of their child.  
  
By Shaylee and Alyssa 6BMW 
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